
 
               
 
 
 

12 Courtenay Hill, Newry, Co Down, BT34 2EA 

Phone:  (028) 3026 2175 

 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Principal: Mrs M Monaghan MEd (Educational Management) PQHNI 

E-mail: mmonaghan771@c2kni.net 

 

29 January 2021 

Dear Parents, 

I hope all is well with you and your family. Thank you for working hard with your children this 

week. I do acknowledge that many families are being challenged and at times it can be 

frustrating. 

However, we have ‘Supervised Learning’ and ‘Learning from Home ‘ up and running and all ‘teething 

problems’ appear to be sorted. 

We are now embracing Microsoft Teams and so a big thank you to all who have joined. It has 

worked well for many of our children and over the course of the next couple of weeks we will try 

and get more children connected. 

Please note that until further advised, any emails that would have been made to Mrs 

Monaghan should be made to Mr Sweeney on esweeney242@c2kni.net or a call made to the 

school office. 

Have a nice weekend, 

From all in St. Clare’s Abbey 

 


